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Creating a sporting habit for life 

 

Dear Lance, 

Thank you for contacting Sport England and raising the Community Boundary Review & Trowbridge.  

Sports England has been very appreciative that the Trowbridge Town Council has been proactive in shaping sports projects over the 
years and anticipates this becomes harder when local boundaries change and/or become too fragmented to join things up strategically. 

Our expectations are that public sector bodies develop an evidenced based assessment of needs in the local area which informs a 
strategy on facilities and sports pitches. An example of this working in practice is the development of the site adjacent to Trowbridge 

Rugby Club as the best location.  

From a sports perspective Sport England would hope to see strong local leadership and willing partnerships from the local authority and 

the town and parish councils within the authority area in order to best serve the sporting needs of residents. Ideally this would be along 
the lines of how Trowbridge Town Council has already been working with Sport England and partners in order to shape sport for 

Trowbridge. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Nick Lockwood 

Relationship Manager Facilities and Planning 

T: 020 7273 1864  M: 07801 755423 

E: nick.lockwood@sportengland.org 

Lance Allan BSc FILCM 
Town Clerk 

Trowbridge Town Council, 
The Civic Centre, 

St Stephen’s Place, Trowbridge, 
BA14 8AH 
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